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Dear All UTM Foundation Students,

You are now able to print the EXAMINATION SLIP for Semester 2, Session
2019/2020 at Sistem Maklumat Pelajar (Student Information System) from
1st - 14th November 2019.

Note:

1.Please ensure that all information displayed in this slip is correct.

2.Students are allowed to attend the examinations for only the courses listed in this slip.

3.Please ensure that you bring Student Card and the Examination Slip with you each time you sit for an
examination. Failure to do so may result in you being DISALLOWED from sitting for the scheduled examination.

4.Students are responsible to check the date and venue of each examination listed.

5.Please ensure that all outstanding fees are settled before the examination.

6.Students are not allowed to bring books, notes, papers, documents, pictures, smart watch, handbag or
handphone into the examination hall.

7.Students are strictly not allowed to bring any electronic devices to an examination unless required for the
examination.

8.Students are not allowed to enter and sit for an examination after 30 minutes of the examination have elapsed.

9.Students are not allowed to copy or communicate during the examination.

Please contact us at foundation@utmspace.edu.my for further assistance and inquiries.



